From: Sean Holden <sean.holden@lgant.asn.au>
Sent: Thursday, 8 December 2022 12:27 PM

To: Mayor Athina Pascoe-Bell; Secretariat NTEC; Chloe Hayes

Cc: Luccio Cercarelli; Iain Loganathan; Robert Sarib

Subject: RE: LG Representation Committee

Good afternoon Athina

Thank you and the Committee will be happy to meet with you next Tuesday 13 December from 6:30pm at the City of Palmerston.

The Committee understands the position of the council and look forward to the workshop.

Kind Regards,



Sean G Holden | Chief Executive Officer Local Government Association of the Northern Territory t: (08) 8944 9680

e: sean.holden@lgant.asn.au | w: www.lgant.asn.au 21 Parap Road, Parap NT 0820 | PO Box 2017, Parap NT 0804

Subscribe: Media Releases | Newsletter



"LGANT acknowledges and respects all Larrakia people both past and present. We are committed to working together with the Larrakia and all other Aboriginal people to care for this land and seas for our shared future across the NT".

This email is private and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please advise us by return email immediately, and delete the email and any attachments without using or disclosing the contents in any way. The views expressed in this email are those of the author, and do not represent those of the Association unless this is clearly indicated. You should scan this email and any attachments for viruses. Local Government Association of the Northern Territory accepts no liability for any direct or indirect damage or loss resulting from the use of any attachments to this email.